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Redacted - Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2025-0163
 


LETTER OF COMMENT


Comments:
What could possibly be driving Enbridge to want to increase their rates to consumers? Are
they not making enough profit? Are they not aware of the Canadian economy? Do they not
understand the amount of difficulty Canadians are having paying their bills already? In no
way, shape or form should this be approved. In 2025, Enbridge reported a gross profit of 18.9
Billion dollars. THE COST OF ENBRIDGE GAS SHOULD BE LOWERED FOR THEIR
CONSUMERS. Times are difficult, Canadian companies should be looking out for Canadians,
ESPECIALLY with the profit numbers Enbridge gas shows year over year.


Name: Lucas Forhan


Do you reside in the impacted service area?: Yes
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